From: Jeannine Firestenberg [mailto:g9fire@comcast.net]

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 7:50 AM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Belmont Neighborhood

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing about the SE Belmont Street Neighborhood zoning. There is a proposed change being
considered right now. | am very much against this change and feel it would not be in the best interest of
Portland and the people who live in and cherish this neighborhood. There are so many nearby
neighborhoods in NE and SE Portland that really could use some updating to help with crime and
housing issues but this is a historic neighborhood that is thriving with the current zoning.

Please do not change the zoning in this neighborhood. | am a previous SE Portland resident and |
continue to return to this area for goods and Restaurants.

Thank you,

Jeannine Firestenberg
503-860-7500

28001 SE Sunray Drive
Boring, OR



